
                                               

   
 

 
 

                                 

 

LINCOLN UNIVERSITY COLLEGE, MALAYSIA  

NOTICE ON COURSE ASSESSMENT DURING COVID-19 

PANDEMIC PREVENTION AND CONTROL 

关于疫情防控期间课程教学工作安排的通知 

 

Dear Research Scholars, Professors, Students, Teachers, Parents and Affiliated 

Members ： 

各位研究学者, 教授，同学, 老师, 家长们及各校属单位 ： 

 

The Covid-19 Pandemic has changed the Social Cultural and Social Economic 

Behavior of our society. We all have to practice new-normal. As such due to the 

pandemic prevention and control, the Lincoln University College (LUC), Malaysia 

has adopted the online teaching method. However, our teaching method and 

assessment will not be compromised at any cost. The delivery of education and 

assessment will be conducted as per our Ministry of Higher Education and 

Malaysia Qualifications Agency approval.  Please be informed that the LUC is 

committed to comply with all rules and regulations of international communities 

for the delivery of quality education that include the Government of China and 

Government of Malaysia.  

新冠肺炎疫情大流行改变了我们的社会文化，经济行为。我们都必须适应这

新常态。因此对于大流行疫情和防控，马来西亚林肯大学学院（LUC）采用

了在线教学方法。因为这种教学方法和评估不会受到任何损害。教育和评估

的执行都根据我国的高等教育部及资格认证局的批准进行。马来西亚林肯大

学学院（LUC）致力于遵守所有国际社会的规章制度，以便提供高质量的教

育，包括中国政府和马来西亚政府的法规。 



                                               

   
 

 
 

 

 

As per (COVID-19 Guidelines and advice for International Students) purpose of 

online teaching method is to reduce the impact of COVID 19 and to maintain 

social distancing.  This process, of teaching work during the epidemic's prevention 

and control period, is to reduce the impact of COVID-19 epidemic on normal 

teaching in schools. However, Lincoln University College, Malaysia, will continue 

to ensure the quality of education and teaching is delivered. Lincoln University 

College is committed for the successful completion of students’ studies and the 

teaching work during the epidemic prevention and control period is arranged as 

follows:  

根据《针对国际学生的 COVID-19 指南和建议》，在线教学方法的目的是减

少新冠肺炎疫情的影响并保持社会距离。在流行病预防和控制期间在线教学

是为了减少新冠肺炎疫情对学校正常教学的影响。但是，马来西亚林肯大学

学院(LUC)将继续确保教育和教学质量。让学生成功学习并顺利学业，在流

行病防控期间教学工作安排如下： 

 

1. In principle, online teaching will be implemented in Lincoln University 

College. A leading group of online teaching and coordinate the online teaching 

during the pandemic has been set up. 

原则上， 在线教学将在林肯大学学院实施。成立学校在线教学领导小

组，协调开展疫情防控网络教学工作。 

 

2. The specific school opening will be determined by the Ministry of 

Education and the Ministry of Health; Malaysia and the development of the 

epidemic will be notified separately. All students must not return to school in 

advance.  

学校将根据马来西亚教育部和卫生部及疫情发展情况确定具体开学时

间并另行通知，所有学生务必不要提前返校。 

 



                                               

   
 

 
 

3. All students, teachers and laboratories should be ready to resume 

experimental teaching at any time.  

         各位同学, 老师们根据教务处发布的在线教学培训通知做好本单位承担

有教学任务的任课教师全员培训，为顺利开课打好基础。 

 

4. After the epidemic stabilizes and the students return to school (the school 

officially begins), the teaching can be adjusted according to the needs and face-to-

face classes will be conducted in Lincoln University College after student return to 

school.  

   待疫情稳定和学生返校后（正式开学)，可根据需要进行教学调整，

逐步学生返校后在林肯大学学院进行面对面授课环节。 

 

All units are required to pay close attention to ensure a smooth and orderly online 

course are implemented during the epidemic prevention and control period. If you 

have any questions, please contact our University at 603-78063478 

 

请各单位务必高度重视，确保疫情防控期间网络方式开展教学课程工作平稳

有序。如有疑问请联系：603-78063478 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         28th October 2020 

         于 2020 年 10 月 28 日 


